
 
  
December 13, 2023 
  
Mr. Dan Howard 
Aurora Sunrise Rotary Club Foundation  
PO Box 5352 
Aurora, IL 60507  
  
 
Dear Dan and Rotarians, 
  
On behalf of the Fox Valley Park Foundation, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your 
Commemorative gift of $500.00, which we received on 12/13/2023. At your request, an Autumn Blaze 
Maple was placed at Rotary Park along the Gilman Trail in commemoration of World Polio Day, October 
24, 2023. 
  
Rotarians, we are so appreciative of your generosity. Thank you again for creating a lasting legacy to 
commemorate your efforts to eradicate polio and beautify our community for many to enjoy. 
  
With gratitude, 
  
 
 
 
Rachel Ossyra 
630-966-4529 Office 
630-544-4927 Mobile 
ROssyra@FoxValleyParkFoundation.org 
  

 
Please consider this a receipt for your donation of $500.00 on 12/13/2023. The estimated value of any goods or 
services provided in return for your donation is $0.00. All or part of your gift may be tax deductible. Please check with 
your financial or tax advisor. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your personal records. 
  
The Fox Valley Park Foundation appreciates your donation to honor a loved one in a serene setting. 
  
The Fox Valley Park Foundation is a charitable tax-exempt entity under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue 
Code. FEIN #36-3124632   CO #01-019663 
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